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17 April 2019 

 
 
Essential Services Commission 
VEU division – Activity 21A non omni-directionality transition period 
Level 37, 2 Lonsdale Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
Email:  veu@esc.vic.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear ESC 
 
 

Activity 21A non omni-directional lamp transition period for 21A 
 
 
We support the Essential Services Commission’s proposed extension of the transition period for the installation 
of non-omni-directional lamps under activity 21A for an additional month. 
 
We have manufactured the largest quantity of non-omni-directional lamps for activity 21A. 
 
However, the proposed one-month extension will allow sufficient time for our remaining non-omni-directional 
lamps to be installed in Activity 21A. 
 
If you have any further questions about this submission, please contact me at the details below. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Chris Mardon       
Founder        
Energy Mad       
chris.mardon@energymad.com     
+64 21 041 2981       
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